


 

Please direct all correspondence regarding the Scientific Inquiry into Hydraulic Fracturing to: 
Hydraulic Fracturing Taskforce 
GPO Box 4396, Darwin NT 0801 
T 08 8999 6573 
E fracking.inquiry@nt.gov.au 
W frackinginquiry.nt.gov.au 

 

 

 

In order to meet current reporting timeframes, could I please have your 

response no later than 28 August 2017. Please also note that your response 

will be published on the Inquiry’s submission library. To the extent your 

submission includes confidential information that should not be publicly 

disclosed, please identify that information and explain why it is confidential. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

THE HON JUSTICE RACHEL PEPPER 
Chair 
 
18 August 2017 
 
 




